# Describe an aquatic animal IELTS Cue Card

simplyielts.com/lessons/describe-an-aquatic-animal

June 23, 2022



Describe an aquatic animal IELTS Cue Card

In this lesson from <u>simply ielts</u>, you will know how to Describe an aquatic animal IELTS Cue Card part 2 with band 9 answer and part 3 follow up questions

#### You should say;

- What it looks like?
- When did you see it?
- Where did you see it?
- Explain why it is interesting?

## Model Answer to Describe an aquatic animal IELTS Cue Card

Well, I know very little about the animals living in the water. A couple of months back, I was watching a documentary about aquatic animals and they explained several animals such as sea horses, whales, penguins, dolphins. I got attracted to dolphins.

Dolphin is a common name of aquatic mammals.

Dolphins use their conical-shaped teeth to capture fast-moving prey.

They have well-developed hearing which is adapted for both air and water and is so well developed that some can survive even if they are blind.

They have a layer of fat, or blubber, under the skin to keep warm in the cold water.

Dolphins are often regarded as some of Earth's most intelligent animals.

Dolphins are highly social animals. Dolphins communicate using a variety of clicks, whistle-like sounds, and other vocalizations.

#### Another sample answer to describe an aquatic animal Blue whale

The whale is an interesting animal that lives in the water. It is the largest animal among the living creatures in the world, and they usually inhabit the oceans all around the world. The size of whales varies from 80 to 150 feet, and they have a lifespan between 70 to 80 years. But some whale species live over a century.

I have read about this gigantic aquatic animal in one of my textbooks when I was in kindergarten. Later, I have seen this animal and its characteristics on different TV channels. Some programmes were so impressive that I often wished to observe this magnificent animal from a close distance. By the way, this is not a common aquatic animal in our country, and just a few whales could be found in the ocean in our country.

The whale is so big that it is sometimes larger than a boat that sails in the water. To compare the size, it is often ten to twenty times bigger than an adult elephant. It is a marine mammal animal that can be 30 meters long and weigh more than 180 tonnes – a true giant indeed! Whales are warm-blooded animals that feed milk to their infants and have some hairs.

Different experiments and research show that they learn, teach, cooperate and even grieve like other mammal animals. Whales can make extremely loud sounds which are known as whale songs, and these sounds are their way to communicate with each other. It is generally considered that whales are predators, but they also eat various other foods like plankton. Whales that have teeth often eat fish and squid which they mostly hunt using echolocation. No doubt, this is a very intriguing animal to learn about.

### Follow-Up Questions to describe an aquatic animal

- 1. Why do people like to keep pets?
- 2. What should we do to protect endangered animals?
- 3. Do you support doing experiments on animals?
- 4. Why do some people refuse to eat animals?
- 5. What would happen when some species disappear on earth?